
                                    Tuesday, April 9th�

        Substance Abuse and Vaping 

Irvine High School PTSA invites you to attend a presentation by Mr. Stephan Lambert, 
the Orange County Department of  Education's Prevention Coordinator, on vaping and 
other issues regarding substance abuse. Jim Wright, the IHS School Resource Officer. 
will also be present to provide his perspective.

There is a growing concern about youth vaping, especially on school campuses. Newer, 
pod-based e-cigarettes are easy to conceal and contain ligh levels of  nicotine, which 
can disrupt adolescent brain development.

Studies show that laStudies show that large numbers of  our youth are using these substances. In this presentation, you will 
learn:
� What new electronic cigarettes look like
� What research says about the risks of  youth vaping.
� How vaping devices are used with marijuana
� How to talk to your student about vaping
� What prevention resources are available for parents

PPresentation is geared toward parents but students can be present.

Irvine High School Theater

6:00 PM


